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  2013 BUILDING CAMPAIGN

2 East Springtown Road, Long Valley, NJ 07853 
908-876-4395 ~ Fax 908-876-3744 
www.ourladyofthemountain.org 

 

Staff  
Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode, Pastor  
cell 973-945-4045 email pastor.olm@comcast.net  
Rev. Daniel Chajkowski, Parochial Vicar 
cell 908-455-2588 email frdanc@comcast.net   
Parish Bookkeeper – Joanne Solecki 
email olmjs@comcast.net 
Parish Secretary – Kim Smith  
email olmkims@comcast.net  
Youth Ministry – Caroline Gartley 
908-876-5024 email youtholm@comcast.net  
 
Ministries  
Altar  Servers, Tara Ligos. .................................. 876-4395 
Baptism Preparation, Jim Jones ....................... 876-4395 
Children's Liturgy, Debi Pinelli ......................... 813-1982 
Church Trustees, Herb Mitschele, Paul Arabas, Al 
Leier 
Columbiettes, Nancy Lennon ............................ 852-9362 
Eucharistic Ministers, Suzanne Gerencser ......... 813-2343 
Evangelization Coordinator, Renny Hodgskin, Jim 
McMenamin ....................................................... 876-4395 
Food Pantry Director, Traci Geraghty .............. 876-4003 
Gift Shop, Fran Clary ........................................ 852-5779 
Hospitality, Martin/Gerry/Brian Grogan .......... 452-5110 
Knights of Columbus, John Clary ..................... 852-5779 
Lectors, Chris Latran ......................................... 852-9341 
Music/Choir Director, Robin Paradise… .... 973-600-7434 
R.C.I.A., Nick Ardito  ........................................ 979-9470 
Rosary Altar Society, Linda Richartz ............... 876-9601 
Sacristans, Suzanne Gerencser/Linda Richartz . 876-4395 
Ushers, Father Joe ............................................. 876-4395 
Visiting Ministry, Deacon Bob Head ................. 684-8399 
Vocation Liaison, Father Joe  ........................... 876-4395 
Weddings, Kim Smith ....................................... 876-4395 
 

Parish Office Hours  
Monday ~ Friday, 9:00AM – 3:00PM  
Labor Day ~ Memorial Day  

Served By  
Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky, Weekend Assistant 
Rev. Edward Davey, Senior Priest Assistant 
Rev. Msgr. Brendan Madden, Senior Priest Assistant 
Rev. Msgr. Peter McHugh, Senior Priest Assistant 
Deacon Thomas P. Gibbons 
Deacon Robert C. Head 
Deacon E.B. “Pat” Van Orman 
Deacon Nicholas Ardito 
Deacon James Jones 
Religious Education Program  
Director:  KellyAnn Tell 908-876-4003 email 
dreolm@comcast.net  
Grades K-6 September ~ April - Sundays 
Grades 7-10 September ~April - alternate Mondays 
FOR EMERGENCIES ONLY during class times, on 
Sundays or Mondays, please call 908-876-5024  
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   5:00PM and 7:00PM 
Sunday   7:45AM, 9:15AM, 10:45AM, 12:15PM 

      12:15PM Teen Mass, 1st Sunday of the 
      Month, October ~ March. 

Weekdays  9:30AM Monday ~ Friday  
Holy Days  Vigil    7:30PM 

      Holy Day 9:30AM and 7:30PM 
Parish Registration: Registration forms are available in 
the office or can be found on the church website 
Sacrament of Reconciliation (Penance)  
 Saturday 4:15PM or by appointment. 
Baptism   The sacrament of Baptism is celebrated every 
Sunday at 1:30PM (with a few exceptions). Please call the 
Parish Office to schedule a time. A Baptism Preparation 
class is required for first time parents. 
Marriage   One of the parties must be a bona fide member 
of the parish for at least one year prior to making 
arrangements. Arrangements should be made at least one 
year in advance. 
Hospital Visitation   Please notify the Parish Office when a 
member of the family is in the hospital or homebound. 

http://www.ourladyofthemountain.org
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SATURDAY   November 21, 2015            
           5:00PM  Karen Johanson (1st Ann) 
  Marilyn Rooney 
  Joan Malofchik 
           7:00PM  Dara Caggiano 
 
SUNDAY  November 22, 2015  
           7:45AM  Jean Marie Dragos 
  John McNary 
  Louis & Rose Gigenti 
           9:15AM  For the Unborn 
          10:45AM John Gutowski 
  Patricia Holden 
  Ann Mae DiIorio 
        12:15PM Gert Reilly 
  Virginia & Walter McGuire 
            7:00PM Thanksgiving Ecumenical Service 
 
MONDAY  November 23 , 2015 
           9:30AM  Pope Francis 
 
TUESDAY  November 24 , 2015            
 9:30AM Catherine Ruiz 
  Peter McArdle, Jr. 
 
WEDNESDAY  November 25 , 2015 
           9:30AM  Paul Shernce 
     
THURSDAY  November 26 , 2015 
           9:30AM  Philip Gerencser 
 
FRIDAY  November 27 , 2015            
           9:30AM  Nancy, Loretta & 3 D’s 
            
SATURDAY   November 2 8, 2015            
           5:00PM  Paul Shernce 
  Beverly Lurker 
  Ed Pedewski 
           7:00PM  John & Frances O’Malley 
  Pat O’Malley McGuire 
 
SUNDAY  November 29 , 2015 
           7:45AM  Edmund Polakowski 
           9:15AM  Evelyn & Bill Pless 
  Kcey Ruiz 
          10:45AM John Gutowski 
  Joan Malofchik 
        12:15PM  

Santuary Candle for the month of November is for Paul 

Shernce 

 
November 14-15    $ 7,611.00 
Food Pantry     $      70.00 
 
Total                  $ 7,681.00 
 
Grocery Card sales for 2015  $68,550.00 ~ profit of $3,477.50  

Faith Direct Donations i n October $9,560 .00 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY!!  

Grocery Gift Cards  

Grocery Gift Card sales for this month were 

$10,475 with a profit of  $523.75.  They are 

always  available in the office during regular 

hours.  Thank you so much for supporting of 

our Scholarship Program.  

 

With the busy times of Thanksgiving and the Season of Advent right 

around the corner, enrolling in Faith Direct today is a great way to 

ensure your gifts of treasure to Our Lady of the Mountain are received 

even if you may be out of town.  Please pick up an enrollment form 

from the parish office today or enroll online at www.faithdirect.net - our 

Church Code is NJ568.  Already using Faith Direct?  Don't forget to 

add your Christmas or End-of-Year contributions to your account this 

fall.  

Thank you in advance for your support and for using Faith Direct! 

God Bless,  

Fr. Joe 
 
 

Mass Ministers  
SATURDAY, November 28  
5:00PM Rev. Msgr.  Joseph J. Goode  
Lector:  Dolores Reagle 
Ministers: K. Daily, B. & L. Haskell, M. Parsons, A. Pentland, N. & 

D. Ochwat, K. Tell 
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
7:00PM Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode  
Lector:  Barbara Froetscher 
Ministers: A. & P. Greszczak, A. Lane 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
SUNDAY, November 29  
7:45AM  Rev. Msgr. Peter McHugh – Dn. Bob  
Lector:  Trudy Zielensky 
Ministers: p. Head, W. Lublanecki, M. Miktus, J. Nicolaro, L. & S. 

Polakowski, T. & M. Sanders  
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
9:15AM  Rev. Msgr. Raymond Lopatesky  
Lector:  Al Demarest 
Ministers: K. & R. Nelson, L. Richartz, J. Ryan, J. White, E. 

Addeo, P. & C. Brand, J. Delardo  
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 
10:45AM  Rev. Daniel Chajkowski  
Lector:  Dave Quinn 
Ministers: L. Monteforte, C. Sturla, B. & C. VanStone, S. 

Baechtel, H. VanOrman, B. & G. Grogan, J. Johnson 
Servers: SERVERS NEEDED 
 
12:15PM Rev. Daniel Chajkowski – Dn. Nick  
Lector: Renny Hodgskin 
Ministers: M. Antonacci, D. Balcon, K. Doskotz, M. Gillespie, P. & 

R. Hodgskin, J. Scala, T. Watson 
Servers:  SERVERS NEEDED 
 

MASSES AT ST. MARKS  
 

SATURDAY, November 28  
5:30PM Rev. Daniel Chajkowski   
 
SUNDAY, November 29  
8:00AM  Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode  
9:30AM  Rev. Daniel Chajkowski  
11:00AM  Rev. Msgr. Joseph J. Goode – Dn. Tom  
 

ST. LUKE’S WEEKEND SCHEDULE  
Saturday: 5:00PM       Sunday: 7:45AM, 9:30AM & 11:15AM 
 
 

http://www.faithdirect.net


 
November 22 , 2015 ~ Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe  

 

 
 
 
 
GIVE THANKS…PRAY FOR PEACE…  
Tonight in our community members from six different 

congregations will gather for an ecumenical Thanksgiving 
Service.  We as Americans uniquely celebrate this day as one 
of remembrance of God’s blessings upon us.  We know the 
story of the gathering of pilgrims and Indians (Native 
Americans).  “In early autumn of 1621, the 53 surviving 
Pilgrims celebrated their successful harvest, as was the 

English custom. During this time, "many of the Indians 
coming... amongst the rest their great king Massasoit, with 
some ninety men." – quote from Pilgrim Hall in Massachusetts.  
From these simple events stories have increased over the past 
400+ years and legends have grown.  Each year the President 
since George Washington issues a Proclamation calling upon 

Americans to give thanks. 
For us as Christian giving thanks is what we do each time we 
gather to celebrate the Eucharist.  We have much to be 
thankful for and we have much to intercede with God for in our 
world.  We come together tonight just over a week since the 
world changing events that took place in Paris.  The pursuit of 

peace and the end to violence and war and cruelty is 
something that has eluded almost every generation of the 
people who have lived on the earth. 
From the earliest days of human kind when tribal diversities 
caused us to sin the peaceful moments have been far and few 
between.  Almost each generation can recount an event that 

they felt was so catastrophic.  It is unfortunate.  Even Jesus 
witness the injustice and wars of his time.  Yet in his time 
Jesus called us to be people of people.  “Blessed are the 
Peacemakers for they will be called Children of God.” 
The church in our liturgy each week prayers for an end to evil 
and the establishment of peace.  As we give thanks for the 

freedoms we enjoy, for the hopes and opportunities that we 
have in our country let us earnestly not forget to continue to 
pray for peace in our day. God always hears our prayers - may 
one day God’s peace will come upon the earth and in each 
heart... Fr Joe 
 

Lighting the Advent Wreath  
The liturgical year of the church ends next weekend with the 
Feast of Christ the King.  We are preparing to enter into the 
season of Advent and we are looking for volunteers to help 
light our Advent Wreath candles at each mass during the 
weekend.  There are signup sheets on the lectern up front near 

the sanctuary.  Individuals, couples, families are welcome to 
sign up. 

 
 
STATEMENT OF BISHOP SERRATELLI REGARDING THE 
ATTACKS IN PARISH NOV 13, 2015  

As the faithful, religious and clergy of the Diocese of Paterson, we 
join in prayer with people of goodwill around the world for the victims 
of the recent Paris attacks. Such terrorism seeks to destroy the 
freedom and tolerance of the civilized world. The barbaric disregard 
for human life and the deep-seated hatred of ISIS are a threat to all 

humanity. Together let us implore God to change the callous hearts 
of those seeking to harm us and to strengthen our resolve to work 
for peace. May the God of all consolation receive the souls of those 
who have died, heal the wounded and bring comfort to the families 
of all the victims. 

 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 

 

 
AN INFORMATIONAL SERIES:   to Help Understand and Care 
for Our Parents and Ourselves as They/We Age 
St. Luke Church, Long Valley 

November 22, 2015 - 12:15 PM to 1:30 PM Taking Care 
Physically & Emotionally: Understanding Physical and 
Emotional Changes in Aging Adults Guest Speakers: Mary Ann 
Morris, Psychiatric Nurse Practitioner 
December 6, 2015 12:15 to 1:30 PM Taking the Next Steps: 
Understanding Palliative Care, Hospice, and Preparing for the 

End of Life Guest Speakers: Marie Peppas, Hospice Nurse 
Members of Saint Luke’s Compassionate Hearts Group 
Refreshments and a light lunch will be provided at all events 
 
WHY WE ARE CATHOLIC… 
We are Catholic because we believe: 

To Israel, his chosen, God revealed himself as the only One: 
“Hear, O Israel: The LORD our God is one LORD; and you 
shall love the LORD your God with all your heart, and with all 
your soul, and with all your might.” Through the prophets, God 
calls Israel and all nations to turn to him, the one and only God: 
“Turn to me and be saved, all the ends of the earth! For I am 

God, and there is no other.... To me every knee shall bow, 
every tongue shall swear. ‘Only in the LORD, it shall be said of 
me, are righteousness and strength.’” The Catechism of the 
Catholic Church paragraph #201. 
 
THANKSGIVING ECUMENICAL SERVICE 

You are invited, today,  7 p.m.  at Our Lady of the Mountain 
Church…join with members of the different faith communities 
of Long Valley and Messiah Church, Chester, for a Christian 
Prayer Service of Thanksgiving.  This day is one that unites us 
as Americans and Christians.  Mark the date.  There will be 
hospitality after the prayer service in OLM parish center. 



 
 

 
GRADES K-10 

 
K – 6th grade students – Classes for all sessions 
4th grade – attends 9:15AM Mass – all sessions  
7th Grade – Monday, November 23rd – 6:00-7:15PM 

8th Grade – Monday, November 30th – 6:00-7:15PM 
CP I – Monday – November 23rd – 7:30-9:00PM  
CP II – Monday, November 30th – 7:30-9:00PM 
CP III – Wednesday, November 18th - 7:00PM Parish Center – 
Confirmation Rehearsal & Penance Service 7:30PM - Church 

 

 
 

 

Meet in Teen Center (Parish Office Basement) 
Wednesdays, 7:30-9:00PM 

Attention:  High School Freshmen, Sophomores, Juniors & 
Seniors and College Students! 

 
Wednesday, November 25th – No Peer Ministry 

Wednesday, December 2nd – Skit Practice – Church 6-9 
Sunday, December 6th – Antioch Team Meeting – TC 1:15-6 

 

 
SELLING CHRISTMAS WREATHS &  

GRAVE BLANKETS  ON SALE 

Please see Form on the back page  
All orders are due by 5pm Monday, November 23 rd   

 
Pick up will be on  Sunday, Decem ber 6 th 10:30-1:30pm 

Outside in the Front of the Church.  
Please contact Caroline Gartley for information at 

youtholm@comcast.net or (201)906-2400 

 
The Children’s Choir  
The Children’s Choir will once again be 
singing at the Christmas Pageant on 
December 20th @ 3:30PM and at the 

4:00PM Mass on Christmas Eve. All children from 
Kindergarten through 8th grade are invited to participate. 
Practice 4:15 – 5:00 Wednesdays in the church. 
 

Breakfast with St. Nicholas  
On Saturday, December 5th from 10 – 11:30AM 

we will be having a continental breakfast with St. 
Nicholas. There will be fun, games & activities 
with our breakfast. The cost is $10.00 per 
person children under 2 free. Flyers going 
home with our Religious Ed child ren today!  
Please Join St. Nicholas!  Proceeds will benefit 

Vacation Bible School, summer 2016. 

OLM “Giving Tree” Begins Thanksgiving Day  
As we count our blessings, it is easy to see there are so many 
people less fortunate than ourselves. The Gospel pains with 

sensitivity Christmas’ special care and concern for the poor. It 
is our tradition and custom to be generous to them. Once 
again, the OLM Giving Tree will brighten many underprivileged 
families Christmas this year. Our gifts will be shared with: 
needy local families and several of the diocesan agencies to 
help the poor. Our “Giving Tree” has been placed in the 

Gathering Room.  If you would like to participate in this project, 
please take a tag from the tree. RETURN OF GIFTS: Please 
attach the tag to your gift and place in the Christmas BOX in 
front of the tree. We would like to have all gifts returned by 
Sunday, December 1 3th. Thank you for sharing in the spirit of 
Christmas! If you have taken a Shop Rite gift tag off the 

tree  you may purchase the car ds on the 

weekend of December 12 th & 13th. 

 
 

OLM Food Pantry  
Our OLM food pantry is in need of the 
following items:  Canned Fruit, toilet paper, 
tissues, paper towels, paper plates, laundry 
detergent, household cleaners. 

 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal – “Serving Ch rist Among Us”  
The Eucharist is the summit and source of the Church’s life 
(Lumen Gentium, 11) At the Last Supper, Jesus not only gave 
us this great gift, but he instituted the priesthood so that, in 
every age and in every place, the Eucharist could be 
celebrated. The Bishop’s Annual Appeal helps fund the 

education of our seminarians. With the blessing of increased 
vocations to the priesthood in our Diocese, comes the 
obligation to prepare these men who will one day serve our 
parishes. Your participation in the Appeal helps to make that 
happen. Please make a pledge to the 2015 Bishop’s Annual 
Appeal today! For your convenience, you can make an online 

gift at www.2015appeal.org . 
 

St. Joseph’s Church Mendham  
St. Joseph’s in Mendham is looking for a Full-Time, Temporary 
Handyman to do light repairs & general maintenance (1-3 
months) hours 7AM-3PM. Monday through Friday. Please 

contact Jackie 973-543-5950 or jcronin@stjoesmendham.org  
 

50+ Christmas Luncheon  
The buffet luncheon is scheduled for Wednesday, December 
9th, 12pm at Shabo’s Italian Restaurant (next to New York 
Pizza) 57 Main St. Chester. 

For those who would like to participate, there will be a $15 gift 
exchange.  We are asking all to respond no later than 
December 4th. Please call Marge Gibbons, 876-4343 or Mary 
Scarda 852 9089. 
Hope to see of you there for this special holiday luncheon. 
 

 

mailto:youtholm@comcast.net
http://www.2015appeal.org
mailto:jcronin@stjoesmendham.org


Knights of Columbus 4 th Degree 
The Augustus J. Rampone Assembly Knights of Columbus are 
running a 50/50 Christmas Raffle.  The Augustus J. Rampone 

Assembly is comprised of Knights who have completed their 
Fourth Degree and are members of the Long Valley Council, 
which includes the 3 long Valley parishes.  Tickets are being 
sold December 5th and 6th after all the masses.  The drawing 
will be held this year on December 21 st. Last year's winner 
received $2,910.  Proceeds from the raffle will allow the 

Knights to continue to provide assistance in the community, 
our parishes, Special Olympics, and our Veterans.  Your 
support is greatly appreciated. 
 

Long Valley Knights of Columbus  
"The Long Valley Knights of Columbus are seeking goods and 

services donations for our annual charity auction, occurring on 
December 5th. This auction is the Knights primary fund raiser 
for the year, allowing our council to provide scholarships, aid to 
veterans, support to Birth Haven, and many other charitable 
endeavors. Examples of items donated to previous auctions 
include professional services, time shares, sporting 

goods, artwork, and jewelry. Please look for the donation forms 
located in the gathering space or contact Deputy Grand Knight 
Mike Lennon, mike.lennon@comcast.net . Thank you!" 
 

Please Pray for the S ick  
Please remember to pray for the sick of our 

parish community who have requested our 
prayers: Arianna Anello, Vic Berzanski, Alex Birdsall, Barbara 
Blaine, Joseph Caruso, Tony Cassano, Robert Cheripka, Ed 
Chmielewski, Vito Dellibovi, Daniel DePaul, Natalia Lyn 
Dreeland, Jayden Feichter, Phyllis Ference, Pete Gallagher, 
Baby Antonia Gallardo, Sylvia Granata, Peggy Hoffman, Laurel 

Jilek, Bill Lambert, Pam Longo, Raymond Lurker, Jillian Martin, 
Anthony Mastropalo, Sean Nicolls, Charlie Noll, Tina Ochwat, 
Jim Owens, Dennis Paradise, Arlene Parikh, Stelios & Mary 
Pispitsos, Art Quails, Victor Rodrigues, Nick Ruggiero, Heather 
Ryan, Anne Sacco, Jillian Sayre, Judy Schellenberg, Helen 
Schimps, Connor Scott, Connie Secaras, Paula Smith, Noah 

Stanzione, Bob Taylor, Thomas Tell, Ellin & Frank Uhl, Deacon 
Pat VanOrman, Ronald Warner, Allen Watts, Adrienne Werner 
& Roula Zanetta. 
We are currently praying for the sick from the pulpit for 1 month 
then adding their names to this list in the bulletin. 

 

Rosary Altar Societ y Bake Sale  
The Rosary Altar Society will hold its Annual Fall Bake Sale 
this weekend before & after all masses. There will be a wide 
variety of “home-made delights” of freshly canned applesauce, 
cookies, pies, cakes and candy! Please stop by the table in the 
gathering room to say hello and get that special treat!  

 
 
 
 

 

Holiday Mail for Hero’s  
Help us mail as many holiday cards as possible to OUR 
military around the world.  It is a card from Our OLM Family  

to those who are protecting us!  There is a table in the 
gathering room with cards for our families to sign! Please stop 
by and sign a card with your family.  If you have any unused 
Holiday Cards  please bring them along! We will be collecting 
them through Thanksgiving! It is a free and fun activity to put a 
smile on our hero’s face!  Last year between OLM & St. 

Mark’s we sent 1,622 cards!!  Please keep it generic such as 
“dear service member”, Merry Christmas, etc. 
They do not want us to include addresses, email addresses or 
phone numbers and we do not need envelopes. Thank you in 
advance for your kindness! 

 

Rosary Altar Society  
The Rosary Altar Society will 

honor the Blessed Mother by reciting the rosary followed 
by Mass and Novena. All women of OLM & St. Mark’s 
are invited to participate in this blessed event on 
Tuesday, December 1st, at 7:15 PM.  Then join us in the 
Parish Center for refreshments and our meeting. This is 
our Christmas party, so we are asking all members to 
bring an appetizer or dessert to share. Please bring your 
Birth Haven donation of an outfit for a girl or boy up to 6 
months size (leave tags on & do not wrap) and a token 
gift for the mothers would also be appreciated. There will 
be a grab bag for those who would like to participate, 
please bring a gift valued at $10. 
 

Washington Township  
Afternoon with Santa – Saturday, December 5th 12:00am – 
3:00PM cost $8.00 per person & children under 2 free. Lots of 

activities for the kids along with a catered menu. NO WALKINS 
ACCEPTED. This will be held at St. Mark’s but please do not 
contact or send checks to St. Marks. Washington 
Township is running this event.  
Letters to Santa – Beginning November 16th arrangements 
have been made with Santa to accept mail delivery to the 

North pole. Place the letter in the red drop box at the 
Recreation Dep. Office or mail to 50 Rock Road, Long Valley, 
NJ  07853 Attn: Santa Claus Deadline is December 17th (no 
exceptions) 
For more information (980)876-5941 or visit www.wtmorris.org 
 

Orchestra of St. Peter by the Sea  
Fr. Alphonse Stephenson and the Orchestra of St. Peter by the 
Sea will be holding a Christmas Concert at Immaculate 
Conception Church in Annandale, NJ. The concert is Sunday, 
December 13 th at 3:00PM. Tickets are $40 adults, $25 for 
students up to 21 years old and available by calling 908-735-

7319. 
 

Schooley’s Mountain Fire Department Breakfast  
Sunday, December 6th with a special guest “Santa Claus” more 
details next week. Please mark your calendar! 

mailto:mike.lennon@comcast.net
http://www.wtmorris.org


Huff and Puff after you Stuff/Smiles for 
Margaret 5K Memorial Run  
Smiles for Margaret is holding a Memorial 5k run 

in honor of Margaret Walling, who list a valiant 
fight with a malignant brain tumor in 2013. Smiles for Margaret 
is a 501c3 non-profit, continuing to help children in the 
Hackettstown area who are struggling with cancer and other 
life altering illnesses. Online registration: 
www.runsignuip.com/race/nj/margaretwalling  

The run will be held Saturday, November 28th, Registration is 
8:45-9:15am, Start time is 10AM at River Park Complex, Seber 
Road, Hackettstown, NJ. $25 after November 20th. For more 
information & volunteers go to smilesformargaret@gmail.com  
 

Bishop’s Annual Christmas Concert  
All are invited to join Bishop Serratelli and the faithful of the 

diocese for our annual Christmas Concert on December 6th at 
4:00pm at St. Peter the Apostle Church in Parsippany. This 
year’s concert, The First Noel, will feature the Diocesan Choir, 
Diocesan Children’s Choir & Gramercy Brass Quintet. 
 

How Our Lady of the M ountain Gift Card Program 
Works  

When you purchase grocery gift cards OLM received 5% 
back for every dollar in sales. 
 
To illustrate:  If 100 parishioners purchased a $200 gift 
card a month for their food shopping that would mean a 
profit for OLM of $12,000 a year. You could imagine 
what the total would be if more families used this gift 
card program. 
 
If you buy a $50 card, you get $50 to spend. It doesn’t 
cost you anything to participate. The profit we make 
comes from the supermarket stores. 
 
Please consider using food gift cards for our local 
supermarket stores.    SHOP -RITE & WEIS 
 
Gift cards will be sold before and after all the Masses on 
the 3rd weekend of the month. For December it will be 
the 2nd weekend due to the giving tree. They are also 
available at the parish office during the week.   You can 
stop in during office hours, or you can call ahead or 
email olmkims@comcast.net to place an order to pickup. 
 
The monies raised through this program go into the OLM 
Scholarship fund that was established many years ago 
by Fr. George to help young people in our parish who 
are in college. These young people can apply to the 
parish committee each year as we seek to help them in 
some way with their college expenses. Hundreds of our 
parish students have benefited from this program and 
are very grateful. Please help us continue to support 
their future endeavors.  

 
 
  
 
 
 

        MONDAY LAST DAY TO ORDER      
 
 

Chri stmas Wreaths, Grave Blanket s and Poinsettia Order  
Form  

Name_____________________________________________ 
 
Cell______________________  Home __________________ 
 
18-20" Christmas Wreaths ______ x $25=$_______________ 
 
Grave Blankets _______________ x $50=$_______________ 
 
6 in. Poinsettias 5 blooms Red ___x $10=$_______________ 
 
6 in. Poinsettias 5 blooms White__x $10=$_______________ 
 
Total___________ Check#_______________ Date________ 
 
Payment is to be made at the time of the order. Please make 

checks payable to Our Lady of the Mountain. 
Orders can be put in the Parish Drop Box, Collection 

Basket  
All orders are due by 5pm Monday, November 23rd   
All proceeds to benefit future Youth Ministry Events. 

 
Pick up on Sunday, December 6 th 10:30-1:30pm Outsi de in 

the Front of the Church.  
All inquiries, please contact Caroline Gartley at 

youtholm@comcast.net  
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